DURHAM KENNEL CLUB MEMBERSHIP MEETING: March 13, 1995

Following a program on chiropractic for canines given by Dr. Adele Monroe
the meeting was called to order by President, Stella Maunsell.

The minutes from the January 16, 1995 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer's Report: Checking Account $ 5,547.88
: Fowler Trophy Fund: 1,929.24
Savings Account: 29,619.48

Stella thanked the awards committee for the recent awards program.

Stella reported to the membership that the recent run-thrus earned $992.00 for our club.
Marge White reported for Connie Howard, our spring show chairperson.

Spring show entries are up by approximately 165 dogs.

There are many after-show activities this year. On Wednesday night the Moore County
KC is hosting its first AKC sanctioned match.

Saturday night there will be a talent show.
March 28 and 29 seminars on dog care will be held.

Connie still needs volunteers to take judges from the motel to the show site on Friday
a.m.

Ken Killinger asked for more help in the obedience rings. A sign up sheet for stewards
was passed.

Ann Waltball will need more help serving lunch to the judges.

M. F. Davis read the name of Lorraine Short for member-candidacy.

Richard Perschel reminded that our club will hold a yard sale on Saturday, April 22nd.
The sale will be held in our building and we will set up for the sale on Friday night.
We still need additional tables. A bake sale will be held at the same time.

Fran Hoffman reported for the obedience committee that April 1lth will be the first

night of classes for the spring session. An invitation was extended for anyone inter-
ested in becoming involved with our obedience classes.

On April 2nd our club will host a T.D. test and food is needed for the luncheon after the
test. Cathy Fogel is in charge of the luncheon.

0? June 10th we will host another CGC test at the building. Sallie Cooper is in charge
of this.
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Joyce McHenry thanked members who helped in cleaning the building.

Sharen Pitz reminded the membership that we still have sweatshirts, T-shirts and mugs
for sale.

Stella suggested the need for someone to mark off the parking area at the Harris Road
property. Parking spaces will have to be measured for cars as well as RVs.

Before we use that property we also should have someone with a tractor and tow rope
available in case someone gets stuck. We will also need to have a release-waiver drawn

up.

Cindy Luster urged all the members to attend the Karen Pryor seminar that will be held
the later part of April.

Control
Maureen Lucas reported that the Durham Co. Animal Advisory Committee is in the process
of considering ways to increase their revenue. ere has been a 6%, across the board,

cut to all Durham Co. departments, thus the need to make this up. If you have any
suggestions that you feel this committee should consider you are welcome to get in touch
with Maureen.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 9:25 p.m.

Marjorie J. White, Recording Secretary.



